South Dakota FAASTeam presents:

FAASTeam Afternoon Safety Seminar

Why is it that some pilots have accidents?
Planning and preparing for a safe flight requires
becoming familiar with all available information
regarding your flight. Join us as we hear

from Marty B. Larson (FAA Designated Pilot
Examiner). Mr. Larson's years of flight instruction
experience combined with serving our aviation
community as a FAA Designated Pilot Examiner
will provide you some valuable insight on many
factors associated with safe flying. Don't miss out
on this great opportunity to learn new information
and becoming a safer pilot.

Directions: This safety seminar is part of the South Dakota
Aviation Hall of Fame event.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



